
 

Translations: A Newsletter for the Community
rown  County  Community 
Garden’s philosophy has always 
been  to  foster  an  inclusive 

atmosphere for all individuals. It is in 
this spirit that we are trying something 
new:  BCCG  is  pleased  to  announce 
that it is offering select articles of this 
newsletter in various languages! 

Perhaps  some  of  you  may  be 
wondering  why.  In  recent  discussions 
with  gardeners,  many  have  said  that 
there is a language barrier that gets in 
the way of sharing ideas. We at BCCG 
have heard this and are working on a 
number of solutions, these translations 
being one of them. The hope for this 
translation project  is  to  begin to rise 
above these barriers that have stopped 
discourse among gardeners in the past. 

It  is  our intent to share the personal 
stories  and gardening tips  from some 
gardeners  with  the  larger  BCCG 
community. We want to open up those 
lines of dialogue for whom English may 
not  be  their  primary  language.  We 
encourage all gardeners to take a look 
at the translated articles. 

Explore a language that is utterly new. 
Through this newsletter, you might be 
able to learn something that you didn’t 
know  before,  whether  that  is  any 
helpful  gardening  tricks  or  about 
another culture.

We would love to hear your opinion of 
this  newsletter  so  if  you  have  time, 
simply  let  us  know  what  you  think: 
What works well? What doesn’t? Most 
importantly, we want to make sure that 
this project is establishing an inclusive 
community for all. 
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Brown County Community Gardeners speak a variety of languages. This is just a few of 
the languages you might see in your newsletters. Source: BCCG 2015 Program Statistics

Saturday Famers Market: 
Saturdays 7am to 12pm opening 
May 28.

Broadway Farmers Market: 
Wednesdays 3pm-8pm, opening 
June 3.

Oneida Farmers Market:  
Thursdays 12pm-6pm, opening 
July 7.

Farmers Markets in Green Bay 
The markets in Green Bay are a great place to get into the gardening spirit. 
They are full of vendors and local farmers all sporting fresh produce. A few of 
the farmers markets in the Green Bay area are the Wednesday farmers market 
On Broadway, the Saturday Farmers Market in Downtown Green Bay, the New 
Leaf Winter Farmers Market, and Oneida Farmers Market. Check them out! 

These  farmers  markets  are  a  great  place  to  talk  with  local  farmers  about 
produce, and to get growing tips and recipes. The farmers markets are also a 
great way to meet people in the Green Bay community and to get new ideas on 
what to plant next in your own garden plots. The farmers markets are open 
from May until October and all of the produce is locally grown within sixty to 
ninety miles of Green Bay. Nothing says summer quite like a farmers market!
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